
                      
 
     Dear New Member: 

 
On behalf of the North Carolina Retired School Personnel (NCRSP), it 
is my heartfelt pleasure to welcome you to our ever-growing 
community! By joining us, you become part of a distinguished network 
of individuals who have devoted their lives to shaping the future 
through education and are now united in purpose during this exciting 
new chapter of retirement. 
 
At NCRSP, our mission is to champion the interests of retired school 
employees, inspire lifelong learning, and nurture meaningful 
connections among our members. Through advocacy initiatives, social 
events, and impactful community projects, we are committed to 
ensuring your retirement is both enriching and fulfilling. 
 
In addition to the many rewards of membership within NCRSP, you 
also maintain eligibility for exclusive member benefits offered by the 
National Education Association (NEA) and the North Carolina 
Association of Educators (NCAE). These valuable resources are 
designed to support you throughout retirement, offering discounts, 
services, and tools tailored to meet your needs.  As a valued member, 
we encourage you to explore the wide range of resources, activities, 
and opportunities available. Stay informed about healthcare and 
retirement issues that matter to retirees, engage with like-minded 
peers, and discover ways to continue making a difference. Your unique 
experiences and insights are a vital part of what makes our 
organization strong. 
Thank you for your commitment to education and for choosing to join 
us in amplifying our collective voice. Together, we can celebrate our 
shared legacy and build a future where retirees remain active, 
empowered, and connected.  Once again, welcome to the NCRSP 
family! 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 
              

Linda Gunter, NCRSP State President              ​
NCRSPPresident@gmail.com  



 
 


